
 
MUPY joined TCAS Mahidol Live
 

December 17, 2020 
 
On Thursday, 17th December 2020, from 7 pm - 8 pm, MUPY’s Deputy Dean for Education, namely Assoc.
Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, participated in the TCAS Live as a guest speaker via TCASMahidol
Channel broadcasted via the Facebook Fanpage. The Live aimed to provide essential information for
Thai high school students who are interested in studying in the Pharm. D. program at the Faculty of
Pharmacy, Mahidol University.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2848


